
Armstrong - DNR, Ursula <ursula.armstrong@state.co.us>

Bijou Clay Mine / Corrective Actions
Richard Murphy <rmurphy@brick.com> Fri, Sep 12, 2025 at 11:04 AM
To: "Armstrong - DNR, Ursula" <ursula.armstrong@state.co.us>

I have been instructed to get another quote for the work for cost comparison. I have contacted one of the contractors
that we used in the past for this type of work. I am expecting some thing pretty soon. 

I will let you know as soon as I get a reply.

Thanks,

Richard Murphy

Exploration Manager

 

From: Armstrong - DNR, Ursula <ursula.armstrong@state.co.us>
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2025 11:37 AM
To: Richard Murphy <rmurphy@brick.com>
Subject: [EXT] Re: Bijou Clay Mine / Corrective Actions
 

[Quoted text hidden]
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